
Monday, 9th March 2015 

Diary 

 

Welcome to our school! 
 

On Monday morning our guests arrived at our school  

and we tried our best to welcome them. 

 

 
 

 

 First, we had a booth set for every country in order to distribute the ID - cards for every 

student and teacher and plus some pens and notebooks, so they could keep notes. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 Later on, the Lithuanian Presentation took part 

 After a small brake, we had the opportunity to enjoy the Portuguese  

Presentation  

 After work, we ordered food and we guided our guest around the school.  

 Early in the evening we visited the National Archeological Museum and we gave each 

country separately a guided tour. Our guides were greek students who had been 

prepared to show and explain the statues and the sculptures from the Neolithic ages to 

the Roman period.   

 

When our tour was over it was late evening,  

so we went to get some diner at a nearby restaurant. 

 
In the end we finished our dinner and then we said goodnight to our guests,  

as they returned to their hotel. 
 

 

We were all looking forward for the next day’s activities! 

 

 

 

 


